EMBASSY OF BRAZIL
TALLINN

Tallinn, September 23+ | 2024

Her Excellency Mrs. Liisa Ly Pakosta
Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to inform that I will be departing from Estonia on 25" of
September, 2024 on completion of my tour of duty.

I want to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude and
appreciation for the continuous support extended to the relations between the
Embassy of Federative Republic of Brazil and the Republic of Estonia during my
tenure as Ambassador.

I am confident that the relevant collaboration between our countries will be
maintained and further strengthened in the future.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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